
Garbage Collection Day Change 

Starting the week of December 12, 2016, the garbage, yard waste and recycling collection day for the 

Rolling Oaks Subdivision and E. Grand River Ave. will change to TUESDAY.  Residents in these areas will 

receive a postcard from Advanced Disposal with the details.   

There will be NO other changes for the rest of the City.   

If you have questions please call Advanced Disposal at (888) 443-1717 or the City of Howell DPW at 

(517) 546-7510. 


